
 

TERM DATES 
 

Term 4 Monday 
17th October to 

Sunday 18th          
December 

 
A reminder that 

Gymnastics Waitara 
defines a term as a 

minimum of 8 
weeks.  

 
This means we  

guarantee 8 classes 
per term, and your 
term fee covers 8 
classes per term.  

 
Term fees will only 
be reduced if there 

are less than 8 
weeks in that term. 

 
**Friendly Reminder 
to please keep your 

children from     
playing on our       

equipment, this is 
including the Fat 

Mats, Pit and Laying 
on our AirTrack** 

 
This is for everyone’s 

Safety! 
 

 
 
 

 ****NEW MERCHANDISE**** 

We have a new look. Head to www.gamechanger.org.nz 
and click SHOP and then Waitara Gymnastics at the 

bottom or alternatively you can click on the link below: 

https://www.gamechanger.org.nz/waitaragymnastics 

The New Merch looks amazing, great ideas for Christmas, 
we have T –Shirts, Drink Bottles, Bike Pants and Hoodies 

 

7 DAYS LEFT TO GET IN YOUR ORDER. 

Game Changer have Afterpay and Layby available. 

 

Game Changer have designed and manufactured a 
high-quality custom Gymnastics Waitara Design (Not 

just a black hoodie with a logo) 

PLEASE NOTE: That the collect in store (The club   
collects it and brings to the gym for you to collect or 

you can collect yourselves) DON’T CHOOSE              
DELIEVERY IF YOU WANT TO COLLECT FROM OUR 

GYM 

 

   
 
 
 
 



TERM 1 2023  

Registrations will open in 
the NEW YEAR! Please 
keep an eye out on our 

Facebook Page and  
Website for when       
registrations open. 
PLEASE NOTE: That     

registrations do not roll 
over, you must re        

register your child every 
term. 

ONLINE PAYMENTS    
ALL online payments 

NEED to have a            
reference with Child 
Name and Invoice   

Number. Thank You 

CAROL—VISITING (LEOTARDS & BIKE PANTS) 

Carol will be visiting our gym on Monday 14th November 
10am—12pm and 4pm—7pm and Tuesday 15th November 

3.30-7pm. Carol has amazing leotards at very reasonable 
prices. Eftpos available on site. 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Raffle Books have been handed out this week, we have 
spare books available in the gym office. Please help support 

our awesome club. Every little bit helps. 

We would like to get at least 5 Christmas Hampers, we are 
asking if anyone could please donate anything for our   

Hampers we would be truly appreciative. 

 

GFA TERM FEES ARE NOW OVERDUE 

A friendly reminder that all GFA Term Fees are now       
overdue. There are still some outstanding. Over the coming 

weeks there will be a 5% late payment fee to all                
outstanding invoices. 

Please see attached our payment policies. 

 

ITS BACK—WAITARA CHRISTMAS PARADE 

Our club will be entering in the Waitara Christmas     
Parade on Saturday 10th December. This is such a great 
morning for our club. More information will come out 

over the coming weeks on our theme and what to wear 
and bring, we invite all our members and there siblings 

to join us on our float. We will not have Saturday 
morning gymnastics on this day, if you would like to 
come on Friday 9th December in replacement of the 

Saturday class, please book with Kelly at                   
gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Thank you from the team @   

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Kelly Richards - GFA Lead Coach 

Ph: 027 778 4488 

E: gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


